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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2011 8:22 AM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Subject: FW: ACEH Correspondence for RO2905

 
 

From: frank goldman [mailto:fjgoldmanchg@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2011 1:28 PM 
To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health 
Subject: Re: ACEH Correspondence for RO2905 
 
Hi, 
I haven't worked on this project since my last report submittal. 
The property was transferred to a new owner immediately after I completed my groundwater 
monitoring. 
Thanks, 
Frank Goldman 
707 694-1375 cell 
 

From: "dehloptoxic, Env. Health" <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org> 
To: "'fjgoldmanchg@yahoo.com'" <fjgoldmanchg@yahoo.com>; "'jamesy@acpws.org'" <jamesy@acpws.org>; 
"'LGRIFFIN@OAKLANDNET.COM'" <LGRIFFIN@OAKLANDNET.COM> 
Cc: "Drogos, Donna, Env. Health" <donna.drogos@acgov.org>; "Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health" 
<barbara.jakub@acgov.org> 
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2011 8:38 AM 
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO2905 

Dear Interested Parties, 
  
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0002905. 
  
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
ACEH 
  
 


